
 

3rd September 2021 

         

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

  

We hope you had a lovely and restful summer.  

As the children begin their return to school we would like to inform you as to what the 

Y6 routine will be this year.  

The school day starts at 8:45am and finishes at 3:15pm. The children will enter and 

leave the school through the main entrance.  Year 6 will have P.E on Mondays and 

Thursdays and we are asking for children to please come to school in their P.E kits 

on these days.  

As a school we are able to provide your child with a snack at break times for a 

contribution of £1 a week.  

Please can we remind you that we are a NO NUT and NO BANANA school. Please 

do not send your child into school with either of these items, this also includes cereal 

bars and chocolate spread e.g. Nutella.  

 

Thank you,  

 

The Year 6 Team  

 


